# Harold S. Winograd Parent Bulletin February 14, 2020 Volume 17 No. 22



## Harold S. Winograd K-8 School. . . Navigating the Future in a World of Opportunities!!!

Thanks for encouraging your child(ren)'s participation in "extra' opportunities. This week students had the opportunity to participate in the Spelling Bee, Tri-Star Basketball Competition, and All City Band. Thanks, also, to each of you for supporting and encouraging them to attend school every day, to learn always, and to make thoughtful choices. Together we can make a difference for each of the CUBS!!! Harold S. Winograd K-8 School. . . Navigating the Future in a World of Opportunities!!!

#### SPELLING BEE

This year's Spelling Bee is now complete. There were **TWENTY** students who participated. Sixth grade student, Camara Dwyer, earned first place for the 2019 - 2020 school year. She will represent the Harold S. Winograd K-8 School CUBS and compete against other Colorado students at the State Competition in Denver on Saturday, March 14, 2020. Congratulations to Camara!!!

# TRI-STAR BASKETBALL COMPETITION

Tri-Star Basketball Competition is now complete. There were **SIXTY** students who participated in this year's competition. A list of the winners by category will be included in next week's newsletter. These students will represent Harold S. Winograd K-8 School in the next level of Tri-Star Competition. CONGRATULATIONS, CUBS!!!

#### 5210+ CHALLENGE

During the month of February, UC Health's Healthy Kids Club sponsors the 5210+ Challenge for students, families and school staff members. Your child(ren) can use the yellow Student Log and the blue Family Log to track healthy habits throughout the month. Eighty or more check marks on the Student Log earns your child a free 5210+ Challenge T-shirt. Twenty or more check marks on the Family Log earns your family a chance to win a \$50 King Soopers gift card. What if your child(ren) fall short of earning 80+ check marks? What if your family does not make it to 20 check marks? That's okay! All logs count towards the participation competition where our school is eligible to win over \$3,000 in prize money to be used on recess equipment and student wellness! Work as a family to make some healthy choices this month and have fun! All logs are due on Wednesday, March 4, 2020.

## PANORAMA FAMILY SURVEY

The Panorama Family survey opened on Monday, February 3, 2020 and will be available through run through Friday, February 28, 2020. Our district is focused on increasing family participation rates. Each school is striving to reach 30% participation rate of their school families. Please take a few minutes and complete this survey for our school.

# The survey administration plan is outlined below:

The Panorama Company will send email messages to all email addresses listed as parent/guardian in Infinite Campus. This means that if both parents are listed in IC, then each parent will each receive the same survey link and information for their student(s). This is a change from prior years.

Each family will get a link for every school they have a child(ren) enrolled in. If there is more than one student enrolled in the same school, parents will be instructed via the email communication from Panorama to answer the survey with their oldest student in mind.

The survey can be accessed using a computer, tablet, or smartphone.

The survey is offered in 4 languages: English, Spanish, Somali and Arabic

# **CALENDAR**

Monday, February 17, 2020 - President's Day - NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, February 25, 2020 - Middle School All City Orchestra Concert - UCCC - 7:00 P.M.

Monday, March 16, 2020 - Friday, March 20, 2020 - SPRING VACATION